
STUDIO CLOSURE 12/13/23

Dear PAW Fam,


Unfortunately, we must close the studio today and cancel all dance classes, private 
lessons and pointe shoe fittings strictly for safety reasons. There is work/activity going 
on which affects the whole building, making safe passage/egress impossible, among 
other hazards.


Class time will be made-up to Teen Intensive classes-- Wed 4:15 Acro Dance, Wed 
5:15 Ballet, Wed 6:30 Pointe, Wed 7:15 Jazz/Contemporary-- closer to the Spring 
Showcase in order to be most productive, but please drop by the studio this Friday 
12/15 from 5:30-6:30pm for some holiday cheer with your friends in the Company 
program. Pointe shoe fittings are rescheduled for Wed 1/9. Private lessons will be 
rescheduled as soon as possible.


We hope that our young students in Wed 4:15 Ballet/Jazz, Wed 5:15 Tap/Hip Hop and 
Wed 6:15 Acro Dance will join us tomorrow (Thu) 12/14  from 5:15-6:15 or 
6:15-7:15 to engage in the same class activities we had planned for them this 
afternoon-- dance, games and the ice cream reward we promised them for crushing 
their first trimester challenge of laser focus and excellent conduct. If your dancer is 
missing more than one hour of class this afternoon, we will help you arrange a 
convenient make-up class after we return from holiday break.


Junior class assistants do not need to make up the missed time and should simply 
attend their regularly scheduled lessons for the remainder of the week.


Thank you for your kindness and understanding as we work through this circumstance 
beyond our control. If you need further assistance, kindly reply to 
info@performingartsworkshop-nj.com, as the phone is at the studio and we are not 
there to receive calls/texts.


Thank you,


Jaime & Team
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